
Homedale BPA has had a great start to their 2023-2024 school year. This year is going
to be full of lots of fun and successful events for the chapter. The chapter is growing rapidly and
has doubled since last year. Now, we have a total of 30 members who have signed up to
participate in events. Homedale BPA has spent a lot of time preparing our members to have the
best shot at competing this year at the cheapest way possible, that being fundraising. Upcoming
we have concessions for our boys basketball game and we are doing WALKING TACOS!
Homedale BPA also has present wrapping being held December 1 from 8am-12pm and
December 20th and 21st from 2pm-6pm. This is where we accept gifts from the community and
instead of parents having to wrap their gifts, they buy, we wrap. We will have as many members
as possible present, wrapping gifts! Homedale BPA also plans to attend regionals being held on
December 4,2023 at Parma High School. Our students are signed up in a huge variety of events
and we are so excited to watch our chapter compete.

2023-2024 Officer Team
Addison Cussins, Miguel Albor, Lexie Heck, Kinlee Garrett, Kennedy Kildow


